
From: Fund. Montescola   
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 2:03 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>; Fiona Marshall <fiona.marshall@un.org> 
Subject: ACCC/C/2021/186 (Portugal) - Enclosing UN Special Rapporteur on human rights and the environment’s 
Statement at the conclusion of country visit to Portugal 
 
Dear Secretariat, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Mr. David R. Boyd, United Nations Special Rapporteur on human rights and the 
environment, recently undertook a nine-day mission to Portugal, which took place from 19 to 27 September. Following 
his visit, the SR issued a Statement which is available at the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and 
also enclosed with this email. 
 
Because the Statement addresses the question of the Barroso Mine and cites the ongoing ACCC communication 
proceedure, we consider it may be relevant to incorporate the SR's Statament to the file. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Xoan Evans Pin, Director 
Montescola 
 
--  
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